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Dates for your diary 

Friday 14th February 2020 
School closes for half term 

Monday 24th February 2020 
School opens  

24th February 2020 
Larch class swimming  

25th February 2020  
Beech class trip to the fire station 

26th and 27th February 2020 
Parent progress meetings 

Please book via School Spider  

 Britain Get Talking  
This weeks Time to Talk is….  

Should sportswear be banned if it gives an unfair 
advantage?  

Attendance Update 

Willow 95.6% 
Beech 91.0% 
Maple 96.8% 
Larch 93.2% 
Oak 95.3% 

Whole School 94.3% 
  

Well done MAPLE Class! 2 weeks on top! Halton Primary   
Arts Exhibition   

Any comments or questions please 
email me or make an appointment 
at the school office. Thank you. 

Miss Pope  

sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Changes to snack  

Just a reminder that after February half term children 
can bring their own under 100 calories snack to 
school. Toast will no longer be an option. 

Your children have been busy creating a 
stunning display of art work linked to Tokyo 

2020.  

Their work will be displayed in the Runcorn 
Shopping Centre from the 10th - 28th 

February. 

In response to parents asking if 
children have an opportunity to 

share their worries, each class now 
has a worry monster. The idea is 

that if a child has a worry they then 
draw or write it down and feed the 

monster! Worries will be monitored 
by staff and acted upon with 

sensitivity. 

CONGRATULATIONS to Miss McGreal and her family 
on the birth of her baby boy, Joseph William. I’m sure 
you will join me in sending all our love and best wishes 

on the arrival of her new bundle of joy. 
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